MEMO

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors
From: Brad Sellers

Subject: Goldie C. Purvis, 2351 Cox Ferry Road
Date: June 25, 2013

Ms. Purvis lost her home to a fire in 2007, and was approved to replace it with a mobile home. She
renewed this permit in 2010, and is again requesting a renewal. Due to her age, I agreed to present
her request to the Board.



2351 Cox Ferry Road
Flora, Mississippi 39071
June 18", 2013

Madison County Board of Supervisors
“Canton Ms, 39046

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF R1 RESIDENCE:

Dear Sirs:

In 2007 consideration was given to me for use of a mobile home at 2351 Cox Ferry Road
after a fire destroyed my home. At this time it was decided that I would need to have the
request reviewed every three years and it is now time to ask your assistance in granting
once again an approval for the mobile home to remain as my home on this property.
Please know that I am 83 years old and unable to rebuild due to financial hardship.

[ would appreciate your consideration and look forward to your consideration.

Sincerely

Goldie C. Purvis
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